
 
 

 
 
August 24, 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
We would like to welcome you to Rosemary Heights Elementary School! 
 
There will be a welcome orientation on Tuesday September 6th for parents and their child to confirm 
attendance and meet the Kindergarten teachers. Your child is in Group A if their last name begins with an A-L. 
Your child is in Group B if their last name begins with an M-Z. 
 
Group A will attend on Tuesday, September 6th from 10:00-10:20am 
Group B will attend on Tuesday, September 6th from 10:30-10:50am 
 
The first day welcome and orientation will take place in Room 153 (the last kindergarten class across from the 
school parking lot).  
 
Please refer to the Kindergarten Gradual Entry Calendar for a list of your child’s gradual entry schedule. Group A 
will attend the morning sessions and Group B will attend the afternoon sessions. Each student will also be given 
a colour (blue, green, or red) to follow beginning on the second day. Each classroom door will be labelled with 
the Room Number and colour (Blue, Green, Red). The posted colour will be placed on the Kindergarten doors 
each day so that students will have a chance to visit all three classrooms. For instance, if your child is in the 
Green group, they would line up in front of the door that has the green sign posted for that day. Please meet 
outside the Kindergarten classrooms at your designated time. The three Kindergarten classrooms are at the 
front of the school on the far left of the building. 
 
Ms. Harji     Room 149  
Ms. Stewart      Room 151   
Ms. Stevens     Room 153   
  
 
** The teacher/classroom your child is assigned to on the first learning day may not be your child’s permanent 
teacher. Your child’s teacher will be in contact with you for the September 16th child focused conversations. Be 
prepared to receive a phone call from your child’s classroom teacher on September 16th.   
 
The Gradual Entry schedule for Kindergarten students occurs from Wednesday, September 7th – Thursday, 
September 15th. Your child stays at home with you on Friday September 16th. A full school day begins Monday, 
September 19th.    
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We look forward to having you and your child become part of the Rosemary Heights community. 
 
    
 
Group A: Blue     Group B: Blue 
     
Asher A     Ahan R      
Aliya D      Bennett R 
Noah D      Mia S 
Shannon F     Stella W 
Lucas F      William W 
Ellias G      Seveah W 
Kaymen H     Shining Z 
Bellamy H      
Evan K     
Luda L     
      
 
 
Group A: Green    Group B: Green  
      
Malashi B     Brooklyn S 
Deen G      Yisu S 
Kay-Yubin G     Jasmine S 
Arielle G     Brooklyn S 
Luca G      Yuvraj V 
Aaron H     Cody W 
Alexandra J     Johanna Z 
Felix L      Jayden Z 
Ella L     
      
 
 
Group A: Red     Group B: Red       
 
Roselynn A 
Colbie B     Emmalyn M 
Leland B     Connor N 
Matteo G     Brooklyn R 
Carson H     Henry W 
Annika K     Youvan W 
Shunji L     Kimberlee W 
Payton L     Johnson Y 
      Sophia W 
      Max Z 
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